
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Welcome to Friends at Play! 

Friends at Play is a well-established Breakfast, After school and Holiday club that has been 

providing wrap around care to children from ages 2-11 for the past 11 years.  

In the time that I have been running Friends at Play I have transitioned from a young woman 

with a background of working in schools and nurseries, to a business owner and a proud 

mum of two children.  

I know first-hand how important it is to have the reassurance that your children are safe, 

happy and being cared for. 

Whilst your children are in our care our main goal is to create a safe environment that 

allows them to express themselves freely, through play-based learning. 

Our club is Ofsted registered; therefore, we take a lot of care and attention in making sure 

we are working in line with their guidelines.  

As part of providing care for Early Years children, we work closely with the EYFS (Early Year 

Foundation Stage) framework to ensure all our activities are complementary and supportive 

of your children’s development stages, not only EYFS, but also each of the Key Stages, as 

they transition through their primary school journey of discovery. 

Although we feel structure at the club is important, we also understand that your children 

have had a very long day at school and are also in need of an environment that allows them 

to unwind and perhaps let off a little steam too, as a result we are always led by the children 

and to our utmost to accommodate their differing needs.  

I am very much looking forward to this new adventure and working with all your children in 

September, I hope you all share my enthusiasm and look forward to meeting you and your 

children very soon.  

Should you have any queries about the club please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

Florrie & The Team 

florrie@email.com 

07725400974 
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